
Additional meeting arrangements noted - Request to Head of Policy and 
Corporate Governance.  
 
11 There was heard a report by Rory O’Sullivan, Communities team, regarding 
the next meeting on 27th March 2025 requesting items for discussion.  
 
After consideration, the Partnership agreed further discussion regarding the 
Neighbourhood Infrastructure Fund, student accommodation, the City Centre Task 
Force and the City Centre Development Plan. 
 
 


